
May 30, 2013 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 We are looking forward to working with your children for the 2013-2014 
school year! In case you would like to get some supplies over the summer, we 
thought we would give you a list of suggested supplies (see below). 
 
 We are also requesting a donation of $30 to help with the cost of our 
4th grade activities and field trips for the coming school year.  We do a variety 
of learning experiences to support the 4th grade curriculum, and your kind 
donations of support help make these possible.  Thank you. 
 
 We hope you have a fantastic summer. We are excited to see you and your 
child in August! 
 

Sincerely, 
            The Shelley Fourth Grade Team 

 
 

Suggested Student Supplies for 2013-2014 
 

 Pencils
 1 hand-held pencil sharpener with cover 
 1 roll of paper towels 
 Pencil top erasers                            
 Antibacterial wipes 
 Tissues 
 
Additional Donations 

 

 1 package of sheet protectors 
 1 box of Ziploc bags (any size)  
 1 bag of individually wrapped candy 
 
 
 



 

 


